
Meet second Wednesday of the month at 7:00 pm 

Council Chair   Mike O’Donnell  764-4834 

Recording Secretary    

Finance Committee Kevin Schmidt              778-755-1317 

Director of Formation Kevin Kishor  863-4296 

Maintenance  Gino Servedio  764-3182 

CWL Rep.  Linda Servedio  764-3182 

SSVP Rep.  Walter Lever  764-7121 

K. of C. Rep.  Stefan Farrow  448-0905 

Dev. & Peace Rep.  Keith Germaine  764-2942  

Security Patrol   Frank Richter  764-3640 

Members  Bernie Schneider  860-8381 

   Richard Bryant  768-8778 

MINISTRY COORDINATOR 

If you wish to become involved contact the Parish Office 860-6776 or: 

Altar Servers . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  

Children’s Liturgy . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Christine Kishor 863-1982 

Eucharistic Ministers . . . .Murdo & Alanet MacKinnon 717-1993  

Guardians of God’s Creation . . Alda Berneaud-daRosa 764-7224 

Hospital Visitation & Eucharist. . . . . . .Ethel Robidoux 860-2101 

Liturgy Committee . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kevin Kishor  863-4296 

Music . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . JoAnn Young 764-0485 

Readers. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Keith Germaine 764-2942 

Religious Education . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kevin Kishor 863-4296 

R.C.I.A.  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kevin Kishor  863-4296 

Sacristans . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Flo Pasutto 764-8716 

Security Patrol. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Frank Richter 764-3640 

Ushers  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Gino Servedio 764-3182 

Youth . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Andie Kouwenhoven 863-3347 

Young Adult/Campus Ministry . . . . . . . . . . Kevin Kishor 863-4296 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS INFO. 

S.C.G. School Board Reps. Rob Sali  764-8384 

    Kim Macaulay 764-2924 

Immaculata  High        Principal—John Campbell 762-2730 

St. Joseph Elementary Principal—Andrew Wallace 763-3371 

Our Lady of Lourdes Elementary School   768-9008 

Kelowna Catholic Independent Schools  448-2725 

 Fax: 1-866-964-3858  www.kelownacatholic.org 

CATHOLIC WOMEN'S LEAGUE 

Meet second Tuesday of the month at 9:30 am 

President: Judy Boyczuk. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 764-6335  

Membership inquiries—Benita Spencer  - 868-8608 
CLUBHOUSE DAYCARE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .860-4393 

CREIGHTON MODEL FERTILITY CARE  . . . . . . . . . . . 491-1088 

CURSILLO  . . . . . .  . . . . . . John or Gail Schlosser. . . .764-7007 

DEVELOPMENT AND PEACE  . . .Keith Germaine . . . 764-2942 

DIOCESE—Catholic Pastoral Centre . . . . . . . . . . . . .448-2725 

ELIZABETH SETON HOUSE OF PRAYER . . . . . . . . . . 764-4333 

FRIENDS IN FAITH (SINGLES MINISTRY)  

Kolleen O’Shea . . . 469-0679   or  Carol Stamer . . . . . 575-0728 
GRIEF TO GRACE . . .  www.GrieftoGrace.org . . . . . . 878-7603 

KELOWNA RIGHT TO LIFE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .862-8202 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS     www.stcharleskoc.com 

Meet second Thursday of the month at 7:30 pm.   

Grand Knight: Stefan Farrow. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .448-0905 

Last Sunday of each month—Knights Breakfast after a.m. Masses 
FR. PANDOSY 4TH DEGREE ASSEMBLY—Knights of Columbus 

Inquiries . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Gino Servedio. . .764-3182 
K of C INSURANCE Field Agent. . .Christopher Brown  - 778-754-0591 

PRAYER TO ST. PEREGRINE 

If you have friends or family members with cancer, add them to our list, 

as we pray daily for each one of them by name. 
Betty - 868-9151 Email: heinzk@shaw.ca   or  Alice - 860-3541 
PREGNANCY CARE CENTRE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .763-2112 

RACHEL’S VINEYARD  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .762-2273 
SECULAR FRANCISCAN ORDER  Rolf—769-6861 or Alice—860-3541  

SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT de PAUL 

Meet second and fourth Wednesday at 9:00 am. . . . . . 860-2536 

Last Sunday of each month—SSVP donations 

3645 Benvoulin Road, Kelowna, B.C.  V1W 4M7 
Website: www.stcharlesgarnier.ca 

Pastor:  Pat Monette 
Phone: 778-478-6288 

Associate Pastor:   Fr. Gerald Sekanga 
Office Manager:  Marilee O’Donnell 

Office Phone: (250) 860-6776   Fax: (250) 860-0542 

       Office e-mail: charlesgarnier@gmail.com 

MASS TIMES 
Monday to Friday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 8:30am 

Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  5:00pm 

Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:30am,  10:30am & 7:00 pm 

Praise & Worship at 6:45 pm 

Every 1st Friday evening . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  7:00pm 

Followed by Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament until 10:00pm 
 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .4:30—4:45 pm 

Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:00—8:15 am &  10:00—10:15 am 

ALSO BY APPOINTMENT 
 

BAPTISMS—During Sunday Masses.  Contact pastor.   

Phone 2 weeks in advance. 
 

MARRIAGE—6 month notice required by the Diocese.   

Contact Pastor. 

 

NEW PARISHIONERS 
Please register by filling out the yellow cards found on the ledge in the 

foyer and placing them in the collection basket.  If you would like 

envelopes please check the box on the reverse.  Envelopes will be 

assigned and placed on the ledge in the foyer for pick up.  The label 

on the envelopes will have your name on it, the number identifies you 

and a tax receipt will be sent to you at the address you registered with. 

You may also register on-line @ www.stcharlesgarnier.ca where you 

can also sign up for the bulletin to be emailed to you each week 

CONTACT NUMBERS 

PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 

 

April 29,  2012  - 4th Sunday of Easter 

World Day of Prayer for Vocations 

 
The good shepherd lays down his life for the sheep. 

 
John 10 



PARKING LOT SECURITY SCHEDULE 5:00 pm MASS NEXT WEEK 

READERS 

 

 

EUCHARIST 

 

 

   

 

 

USHERS 

 

 

   

WEEKLY MASS INTENTIONS 

READERS 

  

 

EUCHARIST 

  

  

  

 

 

USHERS 

 

 

 

10:30 am MASS NEXT WEEK 

READERS 

 

 

EUCHARIST 

 

  

 

 

 

USHERS 

 

 

 

Ashley Periera 

Benita Spencer 

 

Bert Wolf [L] 

Karen Krout 

Benita Spencer 

Fran Hooker 

Flo Smith 

 

Gerry Baker 

Gerry Goyer 

Duncan Boyczuk 

Adrian Van de Mosselaer 

Jim Smith 

Alda-Berneaud-daRosa 

 

Marie Cameron [L] 

Elizabeth Hobart 

Bernie Schneider 

Gertrude Nygaard 

Merie Vassar 

 

Gene Thompson 

Ken Aquilon 

Mario daRosa 

Mike Servedio 

Leona Stocker 

Linda Mack 

 

Bill Rodden [L] 

Leona Stocker 

Victor Stocker 

Dave Crane 

Effie Shalagan 

 

Pat Palmer 

Phil Dillon 

Russ Radi 

Tom Phillip 

8:30 am MASS NEXT WEEK 

7:00 pm MASS NEXT WEEK 

SPANISH MASS—Mass will be celebrated in Spanish 

at 3:30 p.m.  on the 4th  Sunday of the month at  

St. Theresa’s, Rutland. 

Please remember: 
 

OUR CHURCH IS A 

SCENT-FREE ZONE! 
 

Avoid wearing perfume,   
after-shave or heavily scented  

personal care products 

Monday Apr. 30 8:30 am Bryan Klymok  

Tuesday  May 1 8:30 am Carolina Pyne  

Wednesday  May 2 8:30 am Victor Dalcin  

Thursday May 3 8:30 am Souls in Purgatory 

Friday May 4 8:30 am Keith McCord  

Saturday  May 5 5:00 pm Carmella Rocino  

 

 

May 6 

8:30 am Anna Sokal   

 

Sunday  10:30 am Int. Irene LaFrance 

7:00 pm Parishioners of  

St. Charles Garnier 

 

GUIDE TO GIVING 2012 YTD 2011 YTD 

Collections   $ 149,767 $ 134,922 

Building Fund   $   10,798 $   11,692 

 

FILIPINO MASS—will be held the first Sunday of the month 

at St Pius X Church starting at 5:30 pm.  The mass is followed 

by a pot luck dinner. 

READERS 

 

EUCHARIST 

 

USHERS 

 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS: 
 

1st Reading:  Acts 9:26-31 

2nd Reading:  1 John 3:18-24 

Gospel:  John 15:1-8 

 

 

No Schedule yet 

Call Kevin 250-863-4296 

MUSIC MINISTRY 

Sat. May 5th 5:00 p.m. Victor Stocker 

8:30 a.m. Adrian Van de Mosselaer  

Sun. May 6th  
10:30 a.m. Stewart Lundquist 

7:00 p.m. James Atzesberger 

Sat. May 5th 5:00 p.m. Ingrid & Group 

8:30 a.m. Ingrid & Group  

Sun. May 6th  
10:30 a.m. Maureen & Group 

7:00 p.m. Youth Ministry 



PILGRIMAGE OF FAITH 

Our Pilgrimage of Faith Appeal is as follows:  To date 181  

parishioners have contributed a total of $62,155.00 for an aver-

age gift of $343.40.  This is 100% of our Diocesan Goal and 

60.8% of our Parish Goal and 77.7% of our overall goal.  We 

thank all who have contributed to date and encourage all parish-

ioners to participate in this program which is vital to our Dio-

cese and Parish.   IT IS NOT TOO LATE TO PARTICIPATE! 

If you did not receive your package, please pick one up from 

the ledge in the foyer of the Church. 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS 

Do your children attend our Catholic Schools?  NO...are you 

looking for other options?  Why not consider St. Joseph Ele-

mentary, Our Lady of Lourdes Elementary or Immaculata Re-

gional High School for your child's education?  Check out “The 

Good News in Education” at our schools on the Diocesan web-

site at www.cisnd.ca for more information or contact the 

schools directly at the numbers on the front of this bulletin. 

OKANAGAN LIVE-IN RETREAT 

FIRST FRIDAY MASS 

CWL NEWS 

The Soles for Souls Campaign ends April 29th—

please drop off shoes in the box in the foyer. 

 

Please pray for the success of The Catholic Women’s 

League of Canada 76th Annual Convention on May 3-6, 2012. 

Theme: ”Getting to Know Jesus” 

Dates:  June 8, 9, 10, 2012 and October 26, 27, 28, 2012 

Place: Seton House of Prayer—Kelowna 

Contact for more information:  

Debbie Ward (Summerland) 778-516-0104 

Ann Janssens (Kelowna) 250-769-4665 

PERPETUAL ADORATION 

Perpetual Adoration Chapel Group at ICC 

would like to request anyone who will be will-

ing to spend at least one hour a week in our 

Adoration Chapel to please call Betty Chipeur 

at 250-860-6444.  We need more people who 

are willing and generous for night time Adora-

tion from 8:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m. 

FREE CONCERT 

Mark the date May 20th in your calendars.  Canadian Catholic 

singer/songwriter Joe Zambon is coming to Kelowna.  He is 

touring this summer promoting his new album “Sleeper, 

Rise” (available on iTunes).  He will be performing at St. 

Charles Garnier Parish, May 20th, after the 7pm Sunday Mass, 

at 8:00 pm.  This is a FREE concert, and a donation jar will be 

available if you wish to make a donation.  For more information 

email: youngadults@stcharlesgarnier.ca. 

The year-end wind-up for the Card Social group 

will be on Wednesday, May 2nd.  The luncheon 

will start at 12:00 noon followed by card play 

until 4:00 p.m. 

FRIENDS IN FAITH 

Friends in Faith Adult Singles Group is hosting a Book 

Study Sunday April 29th and Sunday May 6th 1pm-4pm in 

the at the Pastoral Centre. We will be studying the book 

The Five Love Languages Single Edition by Gary Chapman. 

Books have been pre-ordered at Bell Tower Christian Store 

located in Kelowna. Please contact and register with Carol 

@250-575-0728 or Kolleen @250-469-0679 by April 25th. 

There is pre-reading to do before we meet on Sunday April 29th. 

SSVP SUNDAY 

This weekend, April 28th/29th is Saint Vincent de Paul Sunday 

and our volunteers will be standing at the back of the Church 

with our “Poor Baskets”.   

We are there to lend visibility to the poor who live in our parish 

boundaries.  We kindly ask for your support so our work can 

continue throughout the year.  May God bless you! 

The St. Charles Garnier Knights of Columbus, Council 9845 

encourages our parishioners to attend a monthly Mass for the 

Unborn which is celebrated on the First Friday of each month at 

7 pm. The Mass is followed by adoration of the Blessed Sacra-

ment and recitation of the Rosary, led by a member of the 

Knights.  Please plan to attend this Mass each month when pos-

sible to support this Culture of Life initiative.  The next First 

Friday Mass will be May 4, 2012.” 

BERMS AND BEAUTY 

Sr. Phyllis would like to beautify the berms 

by the pond.  If you have some extra seeds or 

even perennials that you are subdividing and 

wouldn’t mind sharing at a Saturday morning 

planting session, contact her to arrange a 

meeting time.  Sr. Phyllis can be reached at the Catholic      

Pastoral Centre 250-448-2725 or email her at: 

phyllis.giroux@nelsondiocese.org  

ANCIENT ANCESTRY 

CARD SOCIAL WIND-UP LUNCHEON 

The following was overheard at a recent ‘high society’ party: 

 

“My ancestry goes back all the way to Alexander the Great,” 

said Joan.  She then turned to Miriam and asked, “How far back 

does your family go?” 

 

“I don’t know,” replied Miriam, “All 

of our records were lost in the flood.” 



SUMMER CAMP AT CAMP OWAISSI 

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul has some funds 

available to send children between the ages of six 

and eighteen to summer camp during July and 

August at Camp Owaissi on the west side of 

Okanagan Lake north of Bear Creek Park.  Camp 

Owaissi is a facility and program run by the Anglican Church. 

 

If your family needs financial help so that your son or daughter 

can take part phone SSVP at 250-860-2536 and leave a mes-

sage and one of our volunteers will contact you. 

 

If you know of a family that could benefit from an opportunity 

such as this please bring this to their attention.  Our Society 

assists all without regard to creed or beliefs. 

 

If you have a computer go to www.campoac.com for further 

information about the camp and this summer’s schedule. 

LADIES SPRING RETREAT 

EASTER WOMEN  -  Hallelujah is our song! 

Calling all women to attend our Spring Ladies Retreat as we 

gather to celebrate the joy 

of the resurrection. 

 

Inspiring Speakers    

Conversations    

Gifts  

Friendship   

Prayer 
 

Spend an evening away 

from your busy schedule and rediscover your Hallelujah song. 
 

Date:  Wednesday, May 16, 2012 
Time:  6:30 p.m. (6:15 Registration) 
Place:  St. Charles Garnier Parish Hall 
Cost:  $ 20.00 (includes tapas and tea) 
 

PLEASE purchase tickets in advance. 
Tickets  are available at:  Loaves & Fishes,  
St. Joseph Elementary School,  
Immaculata Regional High School,  
Our Lady of Lourdes School & Parish Office  
and St. Charles Garnier Parish Office. 
 

For  more information contact Holly 250-764-9406 or St. Charles   

Garnier Parish Office 250-860-6776. 

Friday, May 25, 2012—1:00 p.m. at St. Theresa’s Parish, will 

be celebrated with Dr. D. Lakatos and Bishop of Esztergom 

Basilica—Hungary.  Reception in church hall following Mass. 

KIDS KAPERS 
In celebration of  

being Easter 

Women; we  

invite you to wear 

your favourite 

Easter Hat 

(fascinator!!)  

to be entered to 

win a prize! 

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul at St. Charles 

Garnier has a special fund to provide opportunities 

for children aged sixteen and under (including 

preschoolers) to participate in sports or recrea-

tional activities. 

This fund was set up to help families who require some finan-

cial help so that their children can access programs that are fun, 

healthy, educational or creative.  Some choices might be pro-

grams offered by their schools or the Parkinson Recreation 

Center such as art classes, soccer, karate, gymnastics, swim-

ming, etc. 

If you or someone you know might benefit from this program 

known as KIDS KAPERS, the phone number to call is SSVP at 

250-860-2536.  All calls are treated confidentially. 

HUNGARIAN MASS 

MASS FOR THE UNBORN 

CANADIAN DAY OF INFAMY:  Monday, May 14 is the 

43rd anniversary of the legalization of abortion in Canada.  A 

mass seeking forgiveness & healing for the death of over 4 mil-

lion babies in Canada will be celebrated on this day @ 7 pm @ 

Immaculate Conception Church. Celebrant will be Fr. Cer-

louie.  The Rosary and Chaplet of Mercy will be prayed @ 6:15 

pm.   As we mourn the death of these children, we pray for laws 

to protect the unborn, the elderly, the handicapped, and healing 

for the women and men who have been victimized by abor-

tion.   Everyone is encouraged to join us.  

WORLD YOUTH DAY—RIO 2013 

Go and make disciples of all nations.  Matthew 28:19 

Hey youth and young adults, it’s that time again!  World Youth 

Day 2013 is quickly approaching!  If you are going to be 18 or 

older by July 2013 and want to have the experience of a life-

time in Rio de Janeiro please come to our first meeting on May 

13th after Sunday night (7 o’clock) mass.  This will be an infor-

mation meeting.  If you want more information ahead of time 

please contact Andie at scgyouth@gmail.com or (250) 863-

3347!   

 

 

Hope to see you there!! 
CHARISMATIC PRAYER GROUP 

Charismatic prayer group meeting at St. Pius X at 7:00 on 

Wednesday evenings.  Come join us as we gather together in 

praise and worship to our God.  Contact Piera 250-762-6150. 



CANADIAN CONFERENCE OF CATHOLIC CURSILLOS JOB OPPORTUNITIES 

WANTED: PART- TIME PARISH SECRETARY (12 hours 

per week)  for Holy Spirit Parish, starting end of May/ June 

2012. Interested applicants, please submit your resume by   

Friday, May 11th to Holy Spirit Parish office during office 

hours or by email to holyspirit@shawbiz.ca.   
  
WANTED: CATECHISM CO-ORDINATOR at Holy Spirit 

Parish beginning September 2012. This is a part-time paid posi-

tion. Please prayerfully consider this very important role within 

the parish. All interested applicants, please contact Fr. Conrado 

(250-766-3146) or Eva Kouwenhoven (250-491-4991).   

 
WANTED: Volunteer Youth Leader at Holy Spirit Parish 
starting September 2012. If you are interested in this position, 
please contact Fr. Conrado (250-766-3146) or Holy Spirit Parish 
Office (250-765-1327) during office hours. 

“Vincentian Parish Mission” to be held at Our Lady of Lourdes 

Parish, West Kelowna—Monday May 28th to Thursday, May 

31st with Fr. Dick Gielow C.M. and Fr. Bob Gielow C.M.  

Each evening begins at 7pm with Mass.  A social time will fol-

low each session. 

VINCENTIAN PARISH MISSION 

The annual conference will be held this year in 

London, Ontario from June 21st to 24th. All     

Cursillistas are welcome whether active or not. 

Conferences are a time to go deeper into under-

standing the Cursillo movement, meet and/or 

reconnect with friends from across the country 

and take home a wealth of information to share 

with your local movements.  

Ph: CCCC  250 938 4241 or check the website  

www.cursillo-canada.org. 

JOB OPPORTUNITY—SUMMER STUDENT 

Wanted—summer student for Father Pandosy Mission site.  

Must be returning to college/university this fall.  Start date May 

28th—finish date August 18th.  Job description: daily mainte-

nance of grounds; cleaning inside of buildings; historical re-

search; maintain and repair artifacts; guide to schools, bus tours 

and visitors.  Application deadline May 14th 2012.  Apply by 

mail or drop off applications to: A. Lundy, 1388 Lombardy Sq., 

Kelowna, BC V1Y 3S5 

CANADIAN FOOD FOR CHILDREN 

VOLUNTEER RECEPTIONIST NEEDED 

VOLUNTEER RECEPTIONISTS ALWAYS NEEDED at the 

Catholic Pastoral Centre, next to St. Charles Garnier Church, 

Kelowna.  There are only a dozen or so volunteers currently 

available; they would love to have less frequent shifts.  Bishop 

and Staff are very appreciative of the volunteer’s services. 

Volunteers for this ministry, men or women,  would need to be 

able to take either a 9-1 or 1-4:30 shift, be familiar with Catho-

lic life,  be comfortable with learning the simple phone console, 

and be able to provide a reference from the pastor of their par-

ish.  If you would like to minister in this way, contact Sr. 

Phyllis Giroux at phyllis.giroux@nelsondiocese.org  or         

250-448-2725, ext. 200.   

  

RACHEL’S VINEYARD RETREAT 

Has abortion left you feeling empty and alone?  Rachel’s 

Vineyard  retreats are available for any man or woman who has 

struggled with the emotional and spiritual pain of abor-

tion.  This healing weekend is for married couples, mothers, 

fathers, grandparents, and siblings of aborted children. If you 

are searching for peace and inner healing from an abortion ex-

perience, this retreat is for you. Register now for our May re-

treat in Kelowna, B.C. by calling 250-762-2273 or e-mailing 

jkormish@telus.net.   The retreat and registration are strictly 

confidential.  For more information please visit the website at 

www.rachelsvineyard.org.    

MILITIA IMMACULATA 

The monthly mass of the MILITIA IMMACULATA will be 

celebrated on Sat. May 5, 9 am @ ICC.  Celebrant will be Fr. 

Cerlouie.  The Rosary will be prayed @ 8:30 am. Everyone is 

welcome to join us in growing in the spirituality of St. Maxi-

millian Kolbe, who promoted consecration to the Sacred Heart 

of Jesus through the Immaculate Heart of Mary. 

BABA’S TRUNK 

Dolyna Ukrainian Dancers present a celebration of the 120th 

Anniversary of Ukrainian Immigration to Canada.  Baba’s 

Trunk—Guest Artists Vernon’s Zirka Ukrainian Dancers at 

Rotary Centre for the Arts, 421 Cawston Ave., Kelowna. Sun-

day, April 29th, 2012 @ 2:00 pm.  Tickets available at RCA 

Box Office and at the door. 

 

“I tried it all: 12-step programs, Bible study groups and      

therapy.  It took me a decade to heal, but the most healing 

experience I had was with Rachel’s Vineyard.”  

  

  - Testimony after a Rachel’s Vineyard Retreat™ 
    

Come to a Rachel’s Vineyard Retreat™ and experience  
healing and hope. 
 

                    Abortion AfterCare-Healing    
250-762-2273  rv.kelowna@hotmail.com 

Canadian Food for Children shall continue. 

Now  all donations  will be sent to Penticton 

where they shall be shrink wrapped and palleted 

and loaded into a truck  provided by Dr. 

Simone. As soon as a load of 30 pallets is ready 

it will be on its way to Mississauga from where it is immedi-

ately sent to the needy.    Would someone with a fair-sized 

truck be willing to deliver to Penticton once or twice a month? 

Please call Rosemary 778-478-2156 if you can . . 

 

mailto:holyspirit@shawbiz.ca
tel:%28250-766-3146
tel:%28250-491-4991
tel:%28250-766-3146
tel:%28250-765-1327
http://www.cursillo-canada.org
mailto:phyllis.giroux@nelsondiocese.org
tel:250-448-2725%2C%20ext.%20200
tel:250-762-2273
mailto:jkormish@telus.net
http://www.rachelsvineyard.org
tel:778-478-2156


MISSIONARY ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

... and He sent them in pairs...” (Luke 10:1) 

 

We are pleased to announce that two members of our parish community, Lindsay Rigby and Maegan 

Williams, have given their “yes” to the Lord’s invitation to serve as domestic missionaries.  In today’s 

world, the need and opportunities to present the life-changing message of Jesus Christ have never been 

greater. Both young women will be moving to Ottawa in August to join Catholic Christian Outreach 

(CCO) and NET Ministries Canada, respectively.   

 

CCO is a dynamic movement of students and lay missionaries present on 

university campuses across Canada that is dedicated to evangelization.  

Students are challenged to live in the fullness of the Catholic faith, with a 

strong emphasis on becoming leaders in the renewal of the world.  CCO’s 

missionaries proclaim Christ to students in a clear and simple way, equip 

them to be mature Christians, and then commission them to proclaim to 

and equip others.  The movement serves hundreds of students on several 

campuses through a wide array of programs and outreaches.  For more 

information, please visit www.cco.ca. 

 

After a powerful experience this winter at CCO’s Rise Up conference, Lindsay has discerned a call to pair 

her professional skills and experience with her heart for ministry to work as a full-time staff member at 

CCO’s headquarters in Ottawa.  During this three-year missionary commitment, she will have the unique 

opportunity to labour for the salvation of souls through her gifts for leadership, administration, 

intercession, and discipleship.   

 

NET (National Evangelization Teams) Ministries of Canada challenge young 

Catholics to love Christ and embrace the life of the Church.  They are Catholic 

missionaries who share Jesus' gospel message with young people in a team 

format.  NET Canada recruits and trains teams to evangelize to over 28,000 

youth every year in churches and schools. NET's mission is accomplished by 

proclaiming the Gospel of Christ through a personal witness of faith, forming 

young people in Christian character through the study and practice of our faith, 

and equipping young adults and youth workers with the ministry skills needed 

for evangelization. For more information, please visit www.netcanada.ca.  

 

While attending World Youth Day in Madrid and continuing to travel around Europe, Maegan found a 

renewed desire to live out her faith more deeply.  She also discovered a yearning to do something active 

to help spread the message of our Lord to others.  As a NET missionary, Maegan is embarking on a year 

of ministering to the youth of Canada and hopes to be able to use her experiences to challenge other 

young Catholics to live out their faith.  

 

Trusting that the local Catholic community believes in what they are doing and is willing to invest in the 

future of the Church, Lindsay and Maegan will be reaching out to the St. Charles Garnier Parish family 

for support, both spiritual and financial, in the weeks to come.  As they undertake the vital work of 

proclaiming the Gospel to the young people of Canada, Lindsay and Maegan are relying completely on 

God’s providence and the generosity of others to meet their day-to-day needs. We invite you to consider 

joining them as partners in ministry through your prayers and support. 

 

To find out more, please contact Lindsay Rigby at 250-899-1948 or lindsay.rigby@cco.ca and/or Maegan 

Williams at 250-870-4537 or maegan-williams@hotmail.com.  



"Agnus Day appears with the permission of www.agnusday.org"  

 

FAMILY LIFE & YOUTH MATTERS @ SCG 
“The Future of the Church and the World passes through the Family”. (John Paul II) 

 

QUESTION OF THE WEEK 
ADULTS: In what ways have I “heard” the voice of the Good Shepherd? 

CHILDREN: What qualities come to my mind when I think about Jesus as the Good Shepherd?  
 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY (age 3-9):  
Only 10:30am Masses.  

If you would like to see us offer this at other times please volunteer (Email Christine)   
 

CATECHISM/SACRAMENTS (GRADE 1-7) 
1ST COMMUNION 

Rehearsal this Monday Apr. 29th 3:30pm – 4:45pm 
Email Christine: children@stcharlesgarnier.ca for both Catechism and Children’s Liturgy 

 
TEENS 

Youth Nights now on FRIDAYS  
Juniors (Gr. 6-7) & Seniors (Gr. 8-12) Alternate weeks 

Email Andie: youth@stcharlesgarnier.ca or call (below) for info. 
 

JOIN US ON FACEBOOK 
TEENS: “St. Charles Garnier Youth Group”  

YOUNG ADULTS: “Catholic Young Adults Kelowna” 
UBCO/OC STUDENTS: “FOCUS/CSA UBCO” 

Or Email Kevin: youngadults@stcharlesgarnier.ca  
 

LAST CHANCE REGISTER NOW! YOUTH RALLY FOR TEENS! 
Facebook: “Make a Difference Youth Rally” or Twitter: #makeadifferencerally  

PLEASE PRAY FOR US THIS WEEKEND!  

CONTACT THE TEAM 
Kevin (Director of Formation): C: 863-4296 or kevin@stcharlesgarnier.ca  
Monday/Wednesday/Friday 9:00am-3:00pm Tues./Thurs: 9:00am – Noon 

Christine (Director of Family Life): C: 863-1982 
Monday 9:00am-8:00pm, Wednesday/Friday 9am-3pm  

Andie Kouwenhoven (Youth Minister): C: 863-3347 
Tuesdays during the day or Evenings 

PLEASE NOTE: EMAIL IS THE BEST WAY TO CONTACT ANY OF OUR TEAM! 

 

“A new commandment I give unto you:  
that you love one another, as I have loved you”. (John 13:34) 


